TOWN OF DEXTER PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Dexter Town Council will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday,
May 12, 2022, at 7:00PM in the Town Council Chambers to consider the following:

1.0rder A2022-27 Application for Taxi License for William Getchell dba Moosehead Taxi,
LLC

All persons may appear to comment on the above matters dated at Dexter, Maine this
1* day of May 2022.

Susan E. Page, Town Clerk



